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March 2025 

Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for considering the exciting opportunity to join Loyola Preparatory School as 
our new Music & Choir Teacher. 
 
Loyola is a welcoming and vibrant Catholic school for boys aged 3-11, nestled in the heart 
of Buckhurst Hill, Essex. While we embrace our Catholic ethos, we warmly welcome 
pupils from all denominations who share in our values of respect, kindness, and 
excellence. We are looking for a passionate, inspirational, and dedicated part-time teacher 
to join our team in September 2025—someone who can continue to spark the love for 
music and singing in our pupils. 
 
Why work at Loyola? 
At Loyola, happiness and positive behaviour are at the heart of everything we do. Visitors 
and parents frequently comment on the school's warm, family-like atmosphere, which 
fosters confidence, enthusiasm, and a love for learning in our students. 
 
We take immense pride in our academic results with children consistently performing 
well above the national averages at every stage of their education here.  For a 
predominantly non-selective school, we have an excellent reputation with our boys 
gaining multiple place offers (many with scholarships across a range of disciplines) for 11+ 
entry into leading Independent & Grammar secondary schools. 
 
But Loyola is about so much more than academics. Our dedicated teaching team nurtures 
every child's unique talents—whether that’s singing, playing an instrument, excelling in 
chess, or competing in sports at a national level. 
 
Come and see for yourself! 
Changing schools is a big decision, and we warmly invite you to visit Loyola to experience 
our supportive, inspiring environment first hand. I'd be delighted to show you around 
and answer any questions you may have. If you would like to arrange a tour before 
applying, please contact our School Secretary, Mrs Long, on 020 8504 7372 or by email to 
office@loyolaprepschool.co.uk. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Kirsty Anthony 
Headmistress 


